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Dear Parents,

- Thismonth’'s magazine is all about gifts. One of the giftsweve

- been v\/nrking on for your fnmily is afl 1|I-Ipng1h Friend magazine in

_yourlanguage! N
Here are just a few things you can look forward to in the Friend

in2021: _

A monthly challenge for children around the world to do

together to follow Jesus N

Stories of pioneers from many countries

+ Church-history cards

L —_—

-+ Even more stories from children around the world!

Since the new version of the Liahona won't include
~the Friend magazine, you can subscribe to the Friend at
-~ —store.ChurchofJesusChrist.org or at a local Church distribution ==
— ~ center. Whatever time remains on your Lighona subscription will
automatically be added to the new Liaghona.

With love,
The Friend
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Find the Liahona hidden inside!

ON THE FRIEND COVER
lllustration by Kathleen Peterson




